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Anti-bullying Week Newsletter 

At Kimberworth school we made a noise about bullying during anti-bullying week. We                                                            
led an assembly where we talked about the difference between an argument with your                                                        
friends and bullying. 

Bullying is hurting someone REPETITIVELY, ON PURPOSE and has an                                                                    
IMBALANCE OF POWER. It can be physical or verbal, face to face or online.  

We explained how we can help as playground buddies by getting someone away from                                             
the problem, interrupting, speaking out and always, ALWAYS, telling an adult. We were                                                      
nervous and excited about speaking in assembly but the other children were very polite                                                         
and interested.   

Also last week our new and improved friendship bench opened in the playground. It’s a                                                                              
nice calm place where you can make friends to do activities or read books with. 

Our playground is a very friendly place but don’t forget that if you ever have a problem                                                                                                              

we are here to help! The Playground Buddies 😊😊😊 

 

 

   

Anti-bullying Event 

 

 

On Monday, a group of our new playground buddies 

went to an anti-bullying event at Gullivers Kingdom. 

There they worked with children from lots of other 

schools talking about the different types of bullying 

and how they can help.  

They enjoyed taking part in lots of activities including 

drama (role-playing different scenarios) and 

performing a rap!  

 

 

 

Our School Rules 

We have 5 rules at Kimberworth CPS to help keep 

everyone happy and safe in school. They are 

• Work together to be the best that we can be 

• Look after ourselves and each other 

• Take care of our school  

• Make good choices 

• Tell the truth 

Last week, each class thought about one of our rules 

and created posters, songs and presentations to tell 

us all why it is important and how to follow it. 

  

 

 


